
MAKING SENSE OF THE 
DRASTIC CHANGE IN  
U.S. FOREIGN ASSISTANCE
On Friday March 28th, 2025 from 1:00–2:30 pm in ENR2 Room N604, the International Resilience Lab 
(a program of the Arizona Institute for Resilience) will host Eric G. Postel for a talk and Q&A session on 
“Making Sense of the Drastic Change in U.S. Foreign Assistance.”

Eric G. Postel served as one of the most senior officials at USAID during the Biden and Obama 
Administrations, most recently serving as Senior Advisor to the USAID Administrator until January 2025.  
In this talk, Postel will speak to University of Arizona students, faculty, and staff about what is happening 
at USAID and the implications of the recent changes.

Friday, March 28
1–2:30 PM
ENR2 N604

REGISTER by 5pm on March 27th to attend. 
If you have questions, please contact Sarah Clark: 
saraheclark@arizona.edu
This event will be hybrid, but we highly encourage in-person attendance. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdXAW5goXfM-kF9176_QwKsv-_DAxOgVIdCqYyF7Mg-xcPmyw/viewform?usp=dialog
mailto:saraheclark%40arizona.edu?subject=Special%20Briefing%20for%20Students%20and%20Faculty%20about%20the%20Current%20Situation%20at%20USAID

